
Port O’Connor Visitors and Part Time Residents 

 

Governor Abbott’s Executive Order dated March 31, 2020 states in part, “This executive order does not 

prohibit people from accessing essential services or engaging in essential daily activities, such as going to 

the grocery store or gas station, providing or obtaining other essential services, visiting parks, hunting or 

fishing or engaging in physical activity like jogging or bicycling, so long as the necessary precautions are 

maintained to reduce the transmission of COVID-19 and to minimize in-person contact with people who 

are not in the same household.” 

We understand your desire to “get away from it all” during the Coronavirus Pandemic.  Should you decide 

to visit Port O’Connor, we ask that you bring your necessary supplies, such as food, water and toiletries 

with you.  There are limited resources for obtaining these items in Port O’Connor and the surrounding 

communities.  Purchasing those items locally takes away from the full time residents who live and work 

in Calhoun County.   

We also ask that you follow the guidelines from the President and the CDC by practicing good hygiene, 

environmental cleanliness, and sanitation, and implementing social distancing, whether that be on land 

or in a boat.   


